
This unofficial English text is for information purposes only and is not legally 
binding. The official, legally binding text is in the Greek language. 

 
 

 
 
 ANNOUNCEMENT   
 
Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (the ‘Commission’) wishes to inform the 
interested parties that from now on the Commission’s Circulars will be posted only on its 
Web Site, at http://cysec.gov.cy and will not be send, as was the practice so far, to each 
company’s electronic mail box. 
  
Therefore, you are kindly asked to frequently visit the Commission’s Web Site for better 
and faster information.  
 
 
Nicosia, 10 May 2006 
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